
BARKSTON AND SYSTON DIAMOND JUBILEE COMMITTEE 
 

MEETING – WEDNESDAY, 11th JULY 2012  
 

                                               PRESENT 
 

Councillor Maryan Nussey (Chairman)                      Marion Stewart                                                                                                       
Councillor Sue Evans                                                Malcolm Hall (Secretary) 
Hannah Stewart                                                         
                     
 
                                                       
Apologies were received from Bex Mezzo and Peter Stewart. 
 
A general review of Diamond Jubilee celebration events took place.  All present agreed 
that the weekend had been a success and that it was worth considering a fun day type 
event for next year, as had been suggested by many of those attending.  The activities 
had all been well received although it had been mentioned that the food was  
expensive.  The Secretary pointed out that from a financial point of view the fun day 
had been a success and outlined the costs and receipts.  He said that over £500 
had been raised for the Village Hall roof repair fund. 
 
It was agreed that it would be essential to seek opinions from the villagers before 
considering plans for 2013.  The Secretary suggested circulating a simple insert 
with ‘In Touch’ and this was agreed.  Before arranging the circular, Nigel Parker 
to be asked to confirm that the cricket competition would continue, and if the  
provisional date (below) would be satisfactory; and all committee members to be  
emailed and asked for an opinion. 
 
Provisional date 1st June 2013 (Coronation theme!) 
 
The meeting finished at 8.05 p.m. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  


